

STATE OF WASHINGTON OFFICE OF THE GOVERNOR

P.O. Box 40002 • Olympia, Washington 98504-0002 • (360) 753-6780 • www.governor.wa.gov

July 24, 2012

Aaron Blank The Fearey Group 1809 7th Avenue, Suite 1111 Seattle, WA 98101

Dear Mr. Blank:

I want to personally thank you and The Fearey Group team for your support during our recent trade mission to Ireland and the U.K. Your video helped us solidify our position as the global aerospace leader. Thanks to you and your generous contribution to our marketing efforts, we were able to show the world what a great place Washington State is to do business with and in.

As governor, it was gratifying to see our state showcased on the large jumbotrons throughout the Farnborough Air Show grounds. The video looked stunning on the screens. Your team really captured Washington's leadership in this important industry in a very creative, engaging way.

Thank you again for supporting the state's marketing efforts at Farnborough. Please let your entire team know it was greatly appreciated and that they did an amazing job.

Sincerely,

Christine O. Gregoire

Governor